
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

September 2019 Newsletter 

Dear Parents 

Welcome to the warm and bright new Season of the Year. Winter Season ended with a 
bang as we held NKC’s Grandparents day on the 30th day of August 2019. It was such a 
successful and lovely event. Our little performers entertained grandparents with their 
well-prepared unique activities from baby class to the grade R classes and even the staff 
members were on fire. Our guest Artist Mr Tebogo Motaung blessed the event with his 
wonderful gospel music and we appreciate him greatly. Our grandparents were dressed 
according to our Vintage theme and we are grateful for their amazing co-operation, 
massive turn-out and for being time-conscious. We hope that the spirit of that day will 
continue to motivate our learners and inspire parents to bring more kids to our Nursery. 

On 24 August 2019 we had a beautiful experience during grade R and family photo-
shoot. We thank you parents for dressing up your photogenic little ones and for being 
fully available for this event. The photos will be available in school soon and you will be 
notified to come and collect them.  

 

Dates to Remember 

May you kindly note that some of our upcoming events have been postponed and are to 
be held as follows; 

Arbor Day               6 September          Kindly dress our little ones in bright colours or floral 
(Spring style). 

Helicopter Show    20 September        To be held at Giant Stadium as it is more 
convenient. 

Heritage Day          23 September       Dress our little ones in their traditional outfits. 

  

School Outdoor Trips 



 
 

 
 

Lavender Moon Animal Farm          Giraffe, Whale and 
Penguin classes                           01 October 2019 

Harties Zoo                                   Dragonfly, Cheetah, 
Dolphin and Sharks classes      03 October 2019 

 Family Events 

Family Sports Day               12 October 2019           NKC Premises 

Graduation and Concert    30 November 2019       Prestige College Block VV 

 

Drop off and Pick up Time 

It is very important that our little ones arrive to school on time and also to be picked up 
on time. It is very disruptive to the class and daily program when children arrive or are 
picked up late. They become very upset when everyone else is gone and their pick-up 
person hasn’t come for them. We encourage parents and transporters to be more time-
conscious as late fees will be charged for late pick-ups. 

School Fees 

We are coming to the end of the year but we are still experiencing no fees-
payment   from some parents and this has a negative impact on the running of the 
school as we depend on school fees for everything. We sincerely apologize to those who 
received wrong fees statements from our accountant and we are doing our best to 
correct the mistakes. 

PLEASE NOTE; New Kids care Nursery is a private school and does not 

obtain any subsidiary from Government. 

Communication  

NKC Team still wants to urge parents to read the school’s monthly newsletter 

We have also increased our communications to include the D6 APP. It allows 

us to update and give alert on any new /important information that we may 

need to convey to you at the shortest possible time. 



 
 

 
 

Kindly upload. 

To upload, simply Google D6 APP, download it and 

search for NEW KIDS CARE and you are good to 

go…… 

 PARENTS, PLEASE NOTE THAT THE SCHOOL FEES ARE PAYABLE IN 

ADVANCE BY THE 1ST OF EACH MONTH CHILDREN WITH UNPAID 

FEES WILL NOT BE ALLOWED TOATTEND CLASS AS OF THE 2ND, ALL 

UNPAID ACCOUNTS WILL BE HANDED OVER  

 FOR COLLECTION ON THE 7TH. 

 Use your child’s first and second name (SURNAME) as reference for your 

payment. 

 Collection fee will be charged on late payment after 7th at a penalty feeWe 

want to make a request to parents to forward through their proof of 

payments and enquiries related to fees to our new appointed Accountants 

at this email: (henjoh@bitcc.co.za)   

 Fees must be deposited into School’s account: 

FNB LYNWOOD RIDGE, Account: 62582189421, Branch Code: 252045 

 

Extra-Mural Activities 

 

We are kindly asking parents with children participating in Ballet, Soccer and 

Volleyball to kindly make their payments to the direct accounts of the above-

mentioned teams to avoid a mix-up with school fees and also for proper 

recording or future reference. 
 

Swimming Classes 

 

 Swimming lessons will officially resume from the 9th day of September 2019 

and the swimming time-table will be sent home soon. 
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BIRTHDAY ‘S 

We are grateful to parents for their cooperation regarding 
party packs. For health purposes we want to reiterate that 
some children may be allergic to certain foods so parents 
must stick to the list provided below: PLAIN CUP CAKES OR CAKES in place of any 
CREAMED CAKE or CUPCAKE (no colorants and icing sugars or creamed cakes allowed),1 
LOLLIPOP, 1 NIKNACK PACKET and a 100% JUICE.  

2020 Registration 

We are proud to announce that Registration for next year is now open and we are kindly 
asking parents to re-register our little ones for next year and reserve their space. Please 
note that you are not required to pay re-registration fee and registration forms will be 
sent home on 6 September so kindly complete them and send them to school by next 
Monday. If a registration form is misplaced or lost a penalty fee or R50 will be charged. 

Thought of the Month 

Think about what there is to learn from your Heritage, good and bad, and about what you 
want to cultivate and not to cultivate. 

Wishing you a happy“Heritage Month”. 

Regards 

Nthabi & NKC Team 

 


